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Metropolitan of Volokolamsk Anthony meets with
the chairman of the board of trustees of the Saint
Andrew the First-Called Foundation Vladimir Yakunin.

DECR Communication service, 21.12.2023.

On 21° December 2023 there was held a meeting at the Department for External Church Relations of
the Moscow Patriarchate between the chairman of the DECR the metropolitan of Volokolamsk Anthony
and the chairman of the board of trustees of the Saint Andrew the First-Called Foundation Vladimir
Yakunin.

Also participating in the meeting were the director of the Saint Andrew the First-Called Foundation V. V.
Bushuev and the head of the foundation’s directorate for the legacy of Saint Andrew A. V. Parshintsev.



The participants of the meeting discussed issues of mutual interest and the possibilities for developing
further cooperation.
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